
REMEMBERING

Esther Adeline Lowe
August 10, 1930 - January 17, 2017

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Helen Evans

Relation: Church friend

So sorry to hear about Esther, but rejoice that she is now with her Saviour and beloved, Howard.

Tribute from Helen Evans

Relation: Church member

Sorry about Esther, but she is now with her beloved Howard

Tribute from Elaine (Fellman) Vader

Relation: Knew then when they lived in Saskatchewan

My condolences Berri Lynne, Leslie Ann and Harold and  families. Fond memories of your parents and

you as little children when your Dad taught us school at Lake Edward, Sask.


